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Background

MEMORANDUM

Mayor and City Council

Richard Meyers, City Manager

CONTRACT AWARD FOR HWY 99 EMERGENCY SHELTER
OPERATIONS AND SERVICES

September 21, 2022

On Tuesday, September 13, 2022 the City issued a Request for Proposals for Highway 99
Emergency Shelter Operations and Services. The deadline for submitting the proposals will be
Thursday, September 22,2022 at 3:30 pm. After the deadline the proposals will be opened and
evaluated. We will provide a review of the proposals Friday afternoon to the City Council.
The Request for Proposals is on the City's webpage under Bids and RFPs.

Recommendation

No action recommended until proposals are reviewed and information is provided to the City
Council.

No Cost


